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15 December 2022

Annika Hather

Planning Officer - Key Sites Assessments

Department of Planning and Environment

Our reference: R/2020/13/F

Your reference: SSD 8892218 MOD 4

Subject: Amending SSDA Barangaroo South Building R4B — SSD 8892218 MOD 4

— Advice on Modification

Thank you for your correspondence dated 28 November 2022 inviting the City of Sydney Council (the
City) to comment on the above.

The modification seeks consent for the following:

¢ Wall adjustments in apartment type UB-04 on levels 48-58 and 60-63
¢ Wall adjustments to apartment type UB-04 on Level 59

The City has reviewed the submission and does not raise an objection to the proposed modification.
The proposed design modifications are minor in nature and do not modify the overall gross floor area of
the development.

Please contact Marie Burge on 02 9288 5850 or by email at mburge@cityofsydney.nsw.gov.au if you
need to discuss your request.

Wil

Bill Mackay
Manager Planning Assessments

Green, Global, Connected.

lof1l





